
The first week of school has ended and everything seems 
much calmer this week as we all settle into the fall rou-
tines. 
As per the decision made by the Board of Directors, 
the Centre will now be closed on any Monday when 
the TDSB is closed because of  custodian “lieu days”, 
which happens twice per year.  One day is always East-
er Monday, during  which the centre is already closed.  
The other day is taken during the first week of Christ-
mas Break and is dependent on how the calendar falls.   
This year, the lieu day falls of Monday, December 24th 
and therefore, the Centre will be closed. 
 
Some reminders: 
• A.M. snack ends at 8:15 for FDK and SA .  We go 

outside by 8:30, so if you are dropping off after that, 
please go to the playground to find their teachers. 

• If you are picking your child up from school, please 
let the staff know either by email or phone call. It 
saves us time if we are not having to look for chil-
dren unnecessarily. 

 
Important Dates: 
October 5th—PA Day 
November 16th—PA Day 
December 7th—PA Day 
December 24th—Closed for TDSB lieu day  
December 25th & 26th– Closed for Christmas and Boxing 
Days 
December 31st—Close at 3:00 
January 1st—Closed for New Year’s Day 
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Daycare Centre Staff 

Director: 

Barbara Gillespie 

Asst. Director: 

Opal Hassock-Davis 

Program Supervisors: 

Lorna Seeley 

Satesh Singh 

 

Toddler Room: 

Miss Talisha 

Miss Anastasiia 

Miss Stephanie 

Preschool Room: 

Miss Renee 

Miss Haylee 

Mr. Tas 

FDK Room 109 

Mr. Michael 

Mr. Sayanth 

FDK Room 110: 

Miss Tamia 

Miss Deeba 

School Age Room 101 

Miss Tracy 

Miss Shannon 

Room 104 

Miss Kemoy 

Room 105 

Miss Lorna 

Room 106 

Miss Stefanie 

Miss Katerina 
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